
Update December 30, 2024 

Pembina Trails IT department is working through the thousands of desktop and laptop 
computers at the division’s 36 schools and administration buildings. Each unit is being 
checked for malware and loaded with a top performing security tool. School systems such 
as PA and phones have been restored. The team is continuing to work on restoring printers. 

The investigation into the cyber security incident is ongoing. 

 


